
 Environmental impact assessment under the Environment Protection Act 2019 

Submission on the referral 

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics – Wurrumiyanga Residential Subdivision  

This submission is made under regulation 53 of the Environment Protection Regulations 2020 

Government authority: Department of the Chief Minister and Cabinet (CM&C), Strategic Policy 

Section of Referral Theme or issue  Comment  

Referral report 
sections 1.2 (p.1), 
2.4 (p.13), 3.2 (p.29), 
3.3 (p.31) 

 

Theme: People 

Issue: Local 
employment  

The Referral indicates a workforce of up to 140 people (50 direct and 90 indirect jobs), and includes requirements 
and commitments to local and Aboriginal employment. However the estimated number of non-local workers is 
unclear, as are plans for workforce accommodation, meaning it is difficult to assess any potentially significant 
economic and community impacts.  

Recommendation: CM&C recommends the proponent provide further information on non-local workforce numbers and 
accommodation plans, as well as an assessment of any potential economic and community impacts resulting from a 
potential influx of workers to the area. 

 

 


